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Good morning,

I am concerned about the proposed bill from a parental rights perspective.
Parents know their children best, and should have the right to decide on the best approach for education.
Autistic kids learn differently, they have special interests, getting in depth in to one topic but not another, next
year the topic would change, but pushing material they have no interest in down their throat, will only make
them resent learning.
Writing reports on all subjects will take a great deal of time away from spending with my kids, instead trying to
appease the education department.
Mainstream education has been failing our children, and we have a good reason to pull them from it, and teach
them at home.

Love & Light,

Alexa Hodge




